
Greer Lodge Resort & Cabins is Safe from Wallow Wildfire

Written by Sona Patel
Monday, 13 June 2011 11:11 - 

EXTRA EXTRA!

Greer Lodge is currently closed to the Wallow Wildfire, however, it's out of harms way!

The beautiful resort plans on re-opening on Friday, July 1. They are taking new reservations for July and August, promising a full refund if
fire-related activity becomes an issue.
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